Fully funded PhD opportunity at the University of Bristol Research Centre for the Study of Ethnicity and Citizenship for a resident citizen of the Palestinian Territories.
University of Bristol, in partnership with the HESPAL* scheme, is offering, starting in 2019/20, one scholarship for a student from any university in the West Bank or Gaza wishing to pursue a PhD in Sociology, Politics or International Relations.
https://iussp.org/sites/all/modules/contrib/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=5063&qid=1857903

Applications should suggest a topic relevant to the research themes of the Centre for the Study of Ethnicity and Citizenship, based at University of Bristol’s School of Sociology, Politics and International Studies.

Possible topics might include (but are not limited to):

· Issues relating to racism and discrimination. 

· National narratives that create second-class forms of citizenship. 

· Majority/minority relations in Israel/Palestine. 

· A comparative study of Islamophobia and antisemitism, paying attention to particular national contexts e.g. comparing Israel/Palestine and the UK. 

· Obstacles to progress into higher education or the labour market that are connected to race/ethnicity. 

For more information: http://www.bristol.ac.uk/fees-funding/awards/hespal/ 
*Higher Education Scholarship Palestine (HESPAL) is a British Council managed scheme, which offers scholarships to young Palestinian lecturers from universities in the West Bank and Gaza enabling them to study in the UK. HESPAL aims to help create the next generation of senior academics who can maintain international quality standards at Palestinian universities and develop renewed, sustainable links between Palestinian and UK universities.
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